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UPCOMING MEETING DATES 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 25 7:30 PM – Board of Education Meeting 
  Regular Meeting 
  501 Kings Hwy East 
  2nd Floor Board Conference Room 
 
 
August 31  4:15 PM – Board of Education Meeting 
  Policy Committee 
  501 Kings Hwy East 
  Superintendent’s Conference Room 
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TO:		 	 Dr.	David	Title	
FROM:		 Dr.	Margaret	Boice	
	 	 Mr.	Michael	Cummings	
DATE:		 August	21,	2015	
RE:		 	 Assessment	Presentations	
	

The	Instructional	Office	staff	is	working	with	the	building	principals	to	create	a	
presentation	for	parents	that	provides	an	overview	of	the	assessments	in	use	in	Fairfield	
Schools.		These	include	the	mandated	state	Smarter	Balanced	Test	and	three	formative	
assessments:	iReady	Mathematics	in	grades	K	‐	8,	STAR	Reading	in	grades	K	–	8	and	
Fountas	Pinnel	in	grades	K‐5.							

Each	principal	will	hold	the	parent	presentation	prior	to	the	October	conferences.		The	
date/time	will	be	announced	at	each	school	on	or	before	the	Open	House	in	September.		
The	presentation	will	also	be	posted	on	the	district	website.	

Our	goal	in	these	presentations	is	to	provide	parents	with	a	greater	understanding	of	the	
structure	and	the	results	associated	with	each	assessment,	and	also	to	share	how	we	use	
the	assessment	information	in	the	classroom	to	address	student	needs.			Therefore,	the	
presentation	will	provide	an	overview	of	each	assessment	with	a	guide	to	interpreting	
results.													

Parents	will	receive	a	student	report	from	the	State	when	Smarter	Balanced	Test	scores	are	
released.		The	other	assessment	results	will	be	available	to	parents	through	the	Infinite	
Campus	portal.		Teachers	will	be	available	to	discuss	the	details	of	these	assessments	
during	parent	conferences	in	October.	

These	assessments	are	one	indicator	of	a	student’s	performance	in	English	language	
arts/literacy	and	Mathematics.		When	we	combine	these	with	other	data	from	classroom	
work	such	as	quiz	results	and	class	activities,	we	obtain	important	information	about	the	
academic	performance	of	each	student.		We	use	that	information	to	support	teaching	and	
learning	going	forward.	

Margaret Boice, Ed.D. 
Director of Secondary Education 
Phone:  203-255-8390 
FAX:    203-255-8273 




































	FP BOE August 21, 2015
	1 Meeting Dates August 21, 2015
	2 BOE memo 08 21 15 assessment
	3 Policy 5330
	4 Policy 5516AR



